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TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
 
Date issued: February 3, 2022 
 
Be advised of the following planned activity, which may impact traffic. Prepare for possible delays by 
allowing additional time for travel and adhere to posted signage and traffic control personnel. 
 
WHERE: Highway 14 between Connie Road and Ludlow Road  
 
WHEN: Thursday, February 17 from 7:00 p.m. to Friday, February 18 at 3:00 a.m 
 
WHY: Utility Work 
 
IMPACT: Traffic may be reduced to single lane alternating, expect delays 
 
Map: 

 
 
Learn more: 

• Drive BC 
• Highway 14 Corridor Improvements 
• District of Sooke Traffic Advisories 
• District of Sooke Transportation Master Plan Implementation 

 

mailto:info@sooke.ca
https://drivebc.ca/
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/transportation-projects/other-transportation-projects/highway-14
https://sooke.ca/traffic-advisories/
https://letstalk.sooke.ca/tmp

